
Alabama Dental Hygiene Program 
Instructor Courses 

(2026-2027 Class) 
 

The Board of Dental Examiners of Alabama is pleased to present the Alabama Dental 
Hygiene Program (ADHP) Instructor Course. This course is designed for those dentists  wishing 
to sponsor an ADHP student in the 2026-2027 program, OR for those dentists  who need to 
maintain a current instructor certification to continue to sponsor a current ADHP student. If 
you are sponsoring a student in the 2025-2026 program and your instructor certification 
expires prior to the February 2026 course, you must attend the November 1, 2025, course to 
recertify. Instructor certification is  valid for 3 years from the date of the course. 

Note: Your ADHP Instructor Certification must remain active during the full term of your 
sponsored ADHP student. 

Two courses will be offered to sponsor a student for the 2026-2027 academic year. 
Applications for the November course are currently being accepted. 

• November 1, 2025 
o Auburn University at Montgomery 

Goodwyn Hall: First floor, Room 112 
7061 Senators Drive 
Montgomery, AL 36117 

o Course time: 9:00 am – 11:00 am 
o Application deadline is October 14, 2025 

 
• February 2026 

o UAB-Alumni Weekend, Hyatt Regency (Hoover, AL) 
o Notification of course information, date, and time will be sent 

when available 

 

The cost for the course is  $75.00 (non-refundable).  The board office must receive your 
completed application and payment on or before the deadline for the November course. 

 Early registration is  encouraged!   

 No “walk-ups” or “walk-ins” will be allowed…no exceptions. 

Questions? Please contact Gina Latham at gina@dentalboard.org or 

 (659) 216-1010. Application – ADHP Applications 

mailto:gina@dentalboard.org
https://dentalboard.org/current-program-application-and-info/

